
Ordinance 8

Leashing of Dogs
Dogs are prohibited from running loose in the Village of Ardencroft. Any problems concerning
loose dogs should be referred in writing to the Safety Committee. The Safety Committee shall
contact offending dog owners. If the problem is not resolved, the Safety Committee shall then
contact the SPCA.
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